[bookmark: _GoBack]Position of POLICE CHIEF: The Town of South Fork, located in beautiful South-Central Colorado at the base of the San Juan Mountains and Wolf Creek Ski area is seeking qualified applicants for the position of Chief of Police. South Fork has a population of 600 and is the basecamp for up to 7,000 tourists per week during the summer.  Candidates should be highly motivated and promote participation in the Town Management Team. The Chief will be held accountable for providing a professional functioning police department to the community. Candidates who are seeking a short-term commitment to the Town of South Fork need not apply. The Chief of Police provides oversight of all activities of the Police Department including, but not limited to administration, communication, investigation, patrol, and supervision. The Police Chief also actively participates in routine daily patrol shifts and provides 24 hour on call police coverage for the Town.  Qualifications: Colorado POST Certification or ability to obtain POST Certification is required and minimum of five (5) years of supervisory level law enforcement experience for a similar or larger organization, with command level experience preferred.  High School graduate or equivalent required and a Bachelor degree is preferred. Candidates should be able to demonstrate knowledge of police department operations, personnel management, knowledge of best practices in municipal police services, and local government administration. Applicants must be willing to undergo; an Oral Board, Psychological Evaluation, Background Investigation, Drug Testing, and a Physical Exam. Salary range is $58,000 to $62,000 DOQ. The Town of South Fork offers an attractive benefits package and assigned police vehicle.  The Town participates in the Fire and Police Pension Association of Colorado (FPPA).  The application and position information is available at www.colorado.gov/southforkcolorado.  Questions should be directed via email to townadministrator@southfork.org. The Town will accept applications until June 29th, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. The Town of South Fork is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

